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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 1.

16th October, 1926,
Dear 8ir,
With reference to Gliassow first.entry report
N0.46022 on the motor vessel "DOLORZS DE URQUIZA®, I nave
to say that it is concluded that the thickness of the deck
plating is ag approved, but I shall be glad if you will kiﬂdly

ascertain from the Surveyors and let me know whather this is sa
I am, Dear 8ir,

\

Yours faithfully,

pro JSecretary,

The Secretary,

GLA SGOW,

Lloyd’s Regist
Foundation
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